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EMC Society “Completed Careers”
By Bruce Archambeault, Member of the EMC Society Board of Directors

The EMC Society Board of Directors has created a
“Completed Careers Committee” with the goal of
making sure EMC Society members who pass away

are recognized and honored.  
Part of this committee’s responsibility is to collect names

and information on members who have “completed their
careers” and to publish this information in this new section
of the EMC Society Newsletter.  

We ask EMC Society Chapter Chairs and members to
inform us when a local EMC Society Chapter member or
colleague passes away.  We hope to be able to include a
photo of the member so that those in other Chapters or

colleagues of the deceased, who may only see the member
once a year at the annual Symposium, will know what has
happened.

Since this Newsletter section is only beginning, we also ask
that if you know of any EMC Society members who have
recently passed away, and thus have “completed their careers,”
to let us know so that they may be included in this section of
the next Newsletter. Please send information to Bruce
Archambeault, bruce.arch@ieee.org

In this issue, we note with tremendous respect the follow-
ing EMC Society engineers who have recently completed
their notable careers.  EMC

John Osburn   
1940-2008

John J. O’Neil   
1914 - 2007

Mike Hart  
1952-2007

Ken Hall  
1943-2007

Norm Violette  
1932-2008

ous types of grounds. He also abounded with jokes about his
home state of Texas.

I had the good fortune to see John retire from his job with Lock-

heed Martin and share in his future opportunities, including his
getting a liver transplant.  He led a good life, with time for his fam-
ily, dogs, country, colleagues, co-workers and his profession.  EMC

Sarah and John Osburn are shown with their beloved Schipperke who provided John with many moments of happiness during his illness.
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